PATRICK J. LEAHY
VERMONT

UNITED STATES SENATE
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20510

November 29, 2012

Dear Bruce and Janet,

Congratulations to you and your sons, Ryan and Seth,
for receiving the Conservation Steward of the Year
award from the Winooski Natural Resources
Conservation District.

Your dedication to conservation practices and thorough
understanding of sustainable agriculture has made
Templeton Farm the epitome of Vermont values. I
know, from firsthand experience, how much you
deserve this recognition.

I wish you all the best.

Gt ”

Mr. and Mrs. Bruce Chapell
3410 Center Road
East Montpelier, Vermont 05651

Sincerely,



